
 

 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the          
Week of October 24…. 

      MONDAY, October 24 
 
      TUESDAY, October 25 

• Sr Girls vs Mossbank 
     WEDNESDAY, October 26 

• Bantam Boys vs Chaplin 
      THURSDAY, October 27 

 
      FRIDAY, October 28 

• No School 

• Bantam Boys Volleyball    
Sections @ Lafleche 

SATURDAY, October 29 

• Bantam Girls Districts 

• Senior Girls Home Tournament 
 

 
 

 

       
 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your Calendars – SLCs 
Wednesday, November 16 

5:30 – 8:30 pm 

Thursday, November 17 

4:00 – 7:00 pm 

 

A link to book your conference (PK – 6) will be 

sent out next week. 

 

Grades 7- 12 Parents and Students are invited to a 

“come and go” style conferences in the gym with 

their teachers.  

Mme Salat will have our Annual Scholastic Book 

Fair set up on the Stage of the Gym for the week 

of November 14 – 17 and it will also be open 

during SLCs. 

 

Welcome to Our New Hawk 
Staff Members 

A warm Hawk’s welcome to Mrs. Karen 

Meagher who will be filling in for Mme 

Anderson while she is on a four-week leave. 

Welcome to Mrs. Sarina Bell and Mrs. Karen 

Peterson who will be filling in for Mrs. 

Kelsey LaRochelle until Christmas time! 

We are happy to welcome you to our nest! 

Volleyball Home 

Tournaments 

Bantam Boys – 

Saturday October 22 

Senior Girls -   

Saturday, October 29 

Come on out and 

cheer them on! 

Go Hawks!! 

We celebrated EDUCATION WEEK at EGS!  The grades 12’s had a presentation from 

Jeff Feeley on career planning and then took a field trip to visit SK PolyTech and The 

Tunnels in Moose Jaw; the grades 3/4B and K/1/2A were visited by the grades7/8B 

and 5As for buddy reading, and grades Pre-K to 4 enjoyed a puppet show from the 

Chinook Regional Library!  Students made special cards for our bus drivers to express 

how much we appreciate them getting our students to and from school each day, 

and that they are a special part of our staff here at ÉGS.  The School and SCC has 

ordered some personalized mugs made for each of them.  

 

Thank you Gloria, Pam, 

Natasha, Krissy and Jackie 

for being a part of the 

ÉGS team, and for getting 

our students to and from 

school each day! 


